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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr 

  

 
May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Holidays within term time are an issue for all schools.  We understand why families do this and that holidays 
support our children to live life in all its fullness, but a week of missed learning has a significant impact on your 
child’s education. We are unable to authorise any holidays during term time. 
 
A lot of holiday requests have been made during the Summer Term and we would welcome feedback on an idea to 
find out if parents/carers would prefer to have a whole week of Teacher Education Days on either side of May or 
October half term in an attempt to eliminate holidays taken during term time.  This would allow families to 
arrange holidays within a 2 week window and you may even benefit from reduced holiday costs. 
    
Would you please complete the form below and return to school by Friday, 27th May 2022. 
 
OPTIONS 
 

1. TE days remain as they are throughout the school year.    
 
 
2. School closed for a complete week before May half term                    

 
 

3. School closed for a complete week either before or after October half term.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Carr 
Head of School 


